
St Mary’s Weekly Newsletter - Friday 10th January 2025 
 
 
Happy New Year 
Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a restful, happy and healthy holiday and are 
looking forward to this new year. Please find attached the action for happiness calendar to support a 
happier January and a flyer from NT about their Healthier Lifestyles group 
 
Year 2 Class Mass 
On Thursday the children in Year 2 led the parish Mass on the theme of Thanksgiving. They read, sang and 
prayed with great reverence and were thankful to be joined by the family and member of the parish.  
 
School Lunches 
Please complete the school meals form to make your child's lunch choices by clicking on this link. Menus 
are available on our school website. The form is open from 8am on Mondays until noon on Wednesdays. 
https://forms.office.com/e/miMkUpPTB5# 
 
DONATIONS! 
Can you help? We are looking for some pop up books or cards that can be used as examples in our DT 
lessons. If you have anything like this, please can you send it to the school office? Thank you. 
 
New Nursery Pupils 
Well done to our new Nursery pupils who started nursery sessions with us this week. They settled straight 
in and are very welcome additions to our school family. We still have spaces in both Nursery and Reception 
for September 2025 – please contact the school office for more information. 
 
Lost Property 
Our lost property boxes are growing with a number of unnamed clothing items, hats and gloves. Please put 
your child’s name in all of their possessions.  
 
Wellbeing Ambassadors 
As part of our continued work around Mental Health and Wellbeing, we asked pupils in Year 2 and Year 5 
to put themselves forward to be pupil ambassadors in school. We were overwhelmed with the responses 
but have selected 2 small groups who will begin their training with the Connect Team in the coming weeks. 
 
Dates for Diary 
Friday 17th January – Year 3 Family Celebration of the Word 
Thursday 30th January – SEND Coffee Morning 
Thursday 30th January – Mini Vinnies Meeting after school 
Friday 31st January – Year 1 Class Assembly 

House of the Week is St Mary’s 
 

Next week is MONKEY week on the school lunch menu 
 

Don’t forget to visit it our school website for further school information 
www.stmarysonline.co.uk 



 
 

Online Safety #wakeupwednesday 
 
 

 


